
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Lake County Board of Commissioners and Lake County Sheriff’s Office is soliciting proposals from interested 
vendors in providing office system furniture design, procurement, and installation at the Owner’s new Lake County 
Public Safety Center Facility Project.  

Completed proposals must be submitted as specified in the RFP, no later than 3 p.m. EST on October 11, 2024  

Copies of the RFP and this notice may be viewed on the County website at:  
https://www.lakecountyohio.gov/commissioners-office/legal-notices-to-bidders/ by selecting the “Departments” 
drop down, clicking “Commissioner’s Office,” and selecting “Public Notice” from the table of contents on the left 
side of the page.  
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS in and for Lake County, Ohio. 

      
 John T. Plecnik, President 

John R. Hamercheck, Commissioner 
       Richard J. Regovich, Commissioner 
       Jennifer Bell, Clerk 
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